
 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for June 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, June 19, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The Board approved 24 new members.  

 
2. The bid from Mc Meg Agilité to host the QC Regionals to be held at the Complex de 

Soccer Honco in Levis, Quebec on June 21 & 22, 2025 was approved. 
 

3. The Board approved granting a bye to attend Nationals to the handler who achieves 
the Top Overall Junior Score in the previous year’s Nationals Championships, 
regardless of whether or not the handler is still a Junior. The entry fee will be paid by 
the AAC. 

 
4. The Board appointed six individuals to the newly-established Information 

Technology (IT) Committee.  Ellie Walker will be the Board Liaison. 
 

5. The Board approved a revised Election of Directors and Officers Policies and 
Procedures. 

 
6. Handlers are reminded that collars worn in the ring may not have decorations or 

enhancements that project from the face of the collar except for the leash 
attachment. 

 
7. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 

the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


